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Accomplished Attorney Joins Mobility Authority Staff 

 
 

  
(Austin, Texas) – Andrew Martin has joined the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority to serve 

as General Counsel for the agency. A graduate of the University of Texas School of Law, Martin is 

currently Counsel with Brown McCarroll, LLP. 

 

A highly regarded attorney with more than 30 years of experience, Martin brings a wealth of 

expertise in municipal law including land development, zoning, strategic advice and policy 

development and management. Over the years, Martin has served in numerous executive level 

positions including San Antonio City Attorney, Austin City Attorney, General Counsel for the 

Texas Ethics Commission and Assistant City Attorney for the City of Austin Law Department. 

Martin also has considerable experience in the private sector.  

 

At the Mobility Authority, Martin will be responsible for a wide range of legal matters such as 

policy review, public records compliance, procurement and contracting, property acquisition and 

review of legislation. He will also be responsible for the conduct of all Mobility Authority Board 

meetings and will ensure that all policy decisions made by the Board of Directors comply with legal 

requirements and are properly documented. 

 

"Andy Martin is an excellent attorney and an incredible addition to our staff," says Mobility 

Authority Executive Director Mike Heiligenstein. "I frequently interacted with Andy during his 

time as Austin's City Attorney. I was extremely impressed by his work, and he is highly regarded. 

His breadth of experience will be extremely valuable to our agency." 
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About the Mobility Authority 

The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority is a local, independent government agency created 

to improve the regional transportation system. Our mission is to implement innovative solutions that 

reduce congestion and create transportation choices that enhance quality of life and economic 

vitality. The Mobility Authority currently operates the 183A toll road in Williamson County and is 

currently working to extend the 183A project and construct the US 290 East (Manor Expressway) 

project. 

 

 
 

 


